
 

 

 

 

May 5, 2020       (Through Listing Centre) 
 
The Manager, 
Dept. of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited,  
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 

 

Sub:  Information on Resumption of Manufacturing Operations.  

Ref:  Regulation 30(6) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (referred herein as Listing Regulations). 
 

Please refer our letter dated 23rd March, 2020, wherein we had informed about the work 
closure in our factories and offices due to lockdown imposed by the government amid 
COVID-19 outbreak in the country. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30(6) of Listing Regulations, we hereby inform that we are 
gearing-up for resumption of manufacturing operations in our factories with limited 
workforce pursuant to the permissions granted by the respective district / state authorities 
for these factories. For other factories, we are in the process of getting permissions. We 
expect that in next few weeks, the scale of operations will normalise in alignment with the 
operations of our OEM customers and prevalent situation. 
 
To ensure the health and safety of our employees and public at large, all measures & 
precautions for social distancing and personal protection are being implemented and all 
applicable guidelines and directions of competent authorities will be followed. 
  
This is for your information and further dissemination please. 

Yours faithfully 
 

For Fiem Industries Limited 

 
Arvind K. Chauhan  

Company Secretary 

 


